

Executive Director



June 3, 2021

The Honorable Andrew Joyce Chairman, Albany County Legislature Legislative Clerk's Office 112 State Street, Suite 710 Albany, New York 12207

Dear Chairman Joyce:

Shaker Place Rehabilitation and Nursing Center respectfully requests to revise our 2021 budget. This revision being requested, if approved, will eliminate two (2) part-time security guard positions that will be replaced with one (1) full-time security guard position.

This request is being made since we have been unable to fill the part-time positions. The new salary will be \$31,644.00 for a full time security guard and the elimination of the two (2) part-time security guards will total \$37,872.00 for a 2021 budget savings of \$6,228.00.

We respectfully request the approval of these staffing and budget revisions. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Larry I. Slatky Executive Director

cc: Dennis Feeney, Majority Leader

Frank Mauriello, Minority Leader Rebekah Kennedy, Majority Counsel Arnis Zilgme, Minority Counsel

